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From: Chris Oliver - NOAA Federal <chris.w.oliver@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, April 29, 2019 6:32 AM


To: Kyle.Lombardi@mail.house.gov


Subject: CVP biop


Just A quick note Kyle - we are in sync with DOI and other agencies in terms of the 'baseline' issue. That is not


an issue of contention. There may be a couple other aspects still seeking resolution over the next couple week,


but that is not one of them


-Chris


--

Chris Oliver


Assistant Administrator for Fisheries


National Marine Fisheries Service/NOAA


U.S. Department of Commerce


301-427-8000



